

TO: UMSU Board of Directors

FROM: VP Finance and Operations, Brook Rivard

DATE: April 13th 2023

RE: Report to the Board, April 2023

New Updates

Studentcare

We met with our studentcare rep this week to look at the most recent usage numbers through March of this year (the yearly calendar that MBC works under is April through March). The results of this meeting lets us better understand how the plan has been used this year, and what trends we continue to see now that we are in person, and what is starting to revert to pre-covid numbers.

Transition

Vaibhav and I have had our in person transition meetings, so hopefully a nice smoot transition will be coming. Along with the meetings, a written copy of the most important topics, ongoing projects, and general advice is being made to also be passed down to fill out the new transition packages UMSU has been developing.

Continuing Updates

Furniture

Just a follow up from my las BOD report, with student residences reclaiming the spaces that the residence councils once held, there is a fair number of furniture that we have to give out. Let me know if your Association/ community group would like some couches/ chairs/ tables and I can send you some pictures of what we have available.

External Events & Meetings Attended

Mar 30 – Bannatyne lunches

Apr 1 – Brown and gold awards

Apr 5 – Accessibility center finances

Apr 6 – Governance committee

Apr 6 – Finance committee

Apr 6 – Sustainability Social

Apr 11 – Studentcare annual usage review